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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"Pike Road, we hope you had a safe, happy Thanksgiving! We are thankful for all of you each and every day. 

Share what you're thankful for with us using #mypikeroad! 

Mondays with the Mayor is back! Tune in to the MAX Round Table, or join us at New Waters Realty, this 

Monday, Nov. 27 from 12 -1 p.m. This is the perfect opportunity for you to ask your questions about the Town 

of Pike Road and hear about upcoming events! 

The holiday festivities have just begun! Join us at the Annual Christmas Spectacular next Friday, Dec. 1, at Pike 

Road Town Hall. Beginning at 5:30 p.m., this family-friendly event will host hot chocolate, a Christmas story, 

performances from local theater groups, and even snow! Bring your family, friends, and neighbors with you to 

enjoy this sweet moment together. This event will kick off the Season of Giving Holidays Collections Drive and 

Postcards for Santa!  

The Town of Pike Road supports our Pike Road Patriots, who have made it to the AHSAA playoffs this year. The 

date for the Christmas Spectacular may be changed to Thursday, November 30, to accommodate the Patriots 

as they advance. The event date will be announced Sat., Nov. 25. Please stay tuned to our social media and 

pikeroad.us for updates. 

And there's more where that came from! The Christmas Cake Decorating Workshop, Pike Road Arts Council 

Christmas Open House, Christmas Quilt & Gift Boutique, and the Pike Road Business Association Celebration of 

2023 Business Breakfast and Community Update are all just around the corner. 

Search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter so you never miss an event in the Town of Pike 

Road. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


